

Ms Belinda Clarkson 4 Felicia Rise DIAMOND CREEK VIC 3089

Dear Ms Clarkson

Thank you for your email of 20 January 2015 to the Premier of South Australia, the Hon Jay Weatherill MP, about the Victorian bushfires.

Your email has been sent to the Minister for Emergency Services, the Hon Tony Piccolo MP, as this matter falls within his portfolio responsibility.

Should you have any queries about your email, please contact the Minister's office on telephone 8463 6641.

Yours sincerely

Premier's Correspondence Unit Office of the Premier

27 January 2015

cc: Office of the Hon Tony Piccolo MP, Minister for Emergency Services